## **Cathy Marshall**

Dab

From:

Kyle Olsen

Sent:

Tuesday, November 28, 2023 2:41 PM

To:

Cathy Marshall

Subject:

Star laundromat

Caution: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. When in doubt, contact your IT Department

Hello,

I am kyle olsen the new owner of East bay laundromat.

I bought this business as an existing business and will be continuing to operate it. Our dba has also currently changed, we are now named Star laundromat.

Star laundromat is a small chain in New England that is family owned. We strive to provide exceptional service in the laundry industry. We take pride in our customer satisfaction and we are happy to be expanding into Rhode Island. We look forward to providing Bristol and the surrounding communities with exceptional service.

Thank you all and happy holidays!

TOWN COUNCIL

DEC 0 6 2023

MEETING